

March 6th, 2014

Grady Brown III President & Founder For the Love of Laila... and your baby too

Dear Grady:

On behalf of the Mental Health Association of Central Florida, we would like to thank you very much for your donation. Your contribution of \$200.00 helps the Mental Health Association of Central Florida accomplish our mission as a force for social change through advocacy, prevention, public education, information and referral throughout the greater Orlando area. It is an honor that you continue to keep us in your hearts. We are grateful for the opportunity to offer support to families like yours, and are ecstatic that you are continuing the mission!

Of course you remember the programs MHACF offers support in many ways and donations are so important to us. We offer support a support group, an information and referral service, a Guardian Advocate program, and the Outlook Clinic. Our Outlook Clinic is currently providing services for over 600 uninsured patients in Orange County. Thank you for the reminder of the reach of our programs, it renews our enthusiasm.

On behalf of everyone at the Mental Health Association of Central Florida, thank you again for all of your support. We are truly grateful to those who have made our progress possible. We hope you will continue to support our mission and have a happy new year! I am looking forward De monner 201. to updates as you develop towards your next event.

Sincerely,

Charlotte Melton Program Administrator